
 

 

 
October 11, 2023 
 
 
 
Mike Eveloff 
Email: mike@fixthecity.org 
 

FINAL DETERMINATION: REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS 
 
The Department of General Services Real Estate Services (RES) Division acknowledged 
by written communication on September 7, 2023, receipt of your California Public 
Records Act (CPRA) request. Your request was regarding: 
 
“The 2377 Midvale project, Lot 707, and/or the use of Lot 707 for interim housing”.  
 
Requesting the following:  
 
“…Forms 50 and/or 55 for all bidders, project participants, subsidiaries, subcontractors, 
officers related to LifeArk or L.A. Family Housing. All communications between the City 
of Los Angeles Department of General Services Integrated Asset Services Division and 
CD5 related to the Project. All communications with property owners or representatives 
for parcels on the “CD 5 - Underutilized Property (City owned and non-City owned)” list 
indicating interest in selling property. All Information on the criteria for determining that a 
city owned or leased property is underutilized…”  
 
This department has determined it possesses no records responsive to this request. 
Records requested may be found with other departments such as Bureau of Engineering 
(BOE) and Office of the City Administrator Officer (CAO).  
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact Amy Benson at 
amy.benson@lacity.org. 
 
 
 
Tony M. Royster 
General Manager 


